
For more updates on Managements Response to the Coronavirus and other useful information, visit our website at http://www.greenthal.com/CoronaVirus.php 

 

 

 
We know that under the best of circumstances, sometimes children just “don’t want to do it!”.   
 
Given the current circumstances, and stress associated with not necessarily understanding the importance of washing hands and 
sanitizing, in response to COVID-19,  the World Health Organization has collaborated with children’s entertainment and 
educational platforms, to create an animated video, using a recognizable figure – “Peppa Pig” to launch the “Wash, Wash, Wash, 
Your Hands” sing along video.  
 
In the video Peppa Pig and her friends show the fun in safe hand hygiene by encouraging children and families to wash their 
hands.  Enjoy some family bonding time while teaching your children the importance of hand washing.  To see the video, click 
on the image below or go to: https://youtu.be/zAnSkaPgviY.  
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